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TEACHER OF COMPUTING
Hemel Hempstead School 

All Bands + FRINGE (TLR available to suitable candidate to lead Computing)
Required for September 2023
Full time / Part time

Hemel Hempstead School is seeking a well-qualified, engaging and dynamic teacher to join our successful Computing department. We are looking for an outstanding classroom practitioner who is creative and well-organised with a passion for Computing and the ability to teach programming in both visual and textual environments.

Computing at Hemel Hempstead School is taught at all key stages including A Level and the successful candidate will be required to teach across the full age and ability range. All teaching is undertaken in dedicated computer suites and every faculty member is issued with a Chromebook to support their teaching and learning activities.

We know that recruiting and retaining the best possible staff underpins all our success and so we place great emphasis on CPD and support for staff at all levels. 
The Academy is part of Scholars’ Education Trust creating a formal link with Sir John Lawes School (OFSTED Outstanding). We offer an innovative induction programme and professional development programme both at Hemel Hempstead School and across the Trust, recognising that our staff are the key to our success. 


Diversity: Scholars’ Education Trust is fully committed to the principles of equal opportunity, diversity and inclusion.  We want to attract and retain the very best staff in all areas of the trust, ensuring our staff body reflects the diversity of our students and local community.

Further details and an application form are available from HR at hr@scholarseducationtrust.co.uk, the Trust’s website www.scholarseducationtrust.co.uk
or on 01727 734424.

Closing date: 9am, 9 June 2023
Interview date: TBC

We reserve the right to make an appointment before the closing date, so early applications are encouraged.

Scholars’ Education Trust is an equal opportunities employer. The Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. Applicants must be willing to undergo child protection screening, including checks with past employers and the Disclosure and Barring Service.
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